LITPC PS 0026
LITPC POLICY STATEMENT

SUBJECT: FIRST CLASS MAIL, Use of

Our experience with Third Class U.S. Mail has been less than satisfactory. The delivery time has varied from one to
three weeks, depending on the distance between the point of entry to the addressee. Also, when this class of mail can-
not be delivered, for whatever reasons, it is destroyed by the post office rather than being returned to the sender. An
additional fee would be required for return mail service. We not only lose the timeliness that we desire, we also are sub-
ject to the loss of the mail, without our knowledge. Consequently, when the mail system is used, the U.S. First Class
Mail mode for U.S. addressees will be employed. Mail addressed to non-U.S. members, shall be sent via AIR MAIL.

The Statement supersedes LITPC PS 26 of 8 July 1990.
**NOTHING FOLLOWS****
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